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Tara Hall

From: Brennan Mahoney <bmahoney@buckeyehope.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 9:42 AM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: Re: 2024 QAP Comments

Yes, however I did have a mistake in my comment. I meant to say “third tie braker”, not second.  
 
Thank You, 
Brennan Mahoney 
Financial Analyst & Development 
Buckeye Community Hope Foundation 
  
Cell Phone: 843-901-5501   
Web: www.buckeyehope.org 
Email:  bmahoney@buckeyehope.org 
4210 Sweetgum Crossing 
N. Charleston, SC 29420 
 

From: Tara Hall <tshall@nchfa.com> on behalf of RentalHelp <rentalhelp@nchfa.com> 
Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 at 11:42 AM 
To: Brennan Mahoney <bmahoney@buckeyehope.org> 
Subject: RE: 2024 QAP Comments 

We are sƟll accepƟng QAP comments.  Would you like for this one to be published? 
  

Tara S. Hall 
Manager of Rental Development 
North Carolina Housing Finance Agency 
3508 Bush Street 
Raleigh, NC 27609 
919-877-5635 
www.HousingBuildsNC.com 

 

     

As a self-supporting public agency, our mission is to provide safe, affordable housing opportunities to enhance the 
quality of life of North Carolinians. 

  

From: Brennan Mahoney <bmahoney@buckeyehope.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 8:48 AM 
To: RentalHelp <rentalhelp@nchfa.com> 
Subject: 2024 QAP Comments 
  
Good Morning, 
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I understand that we are past the deadline to submit QAP comments, however we wanted to voice our concerns over 
the second Ɵebreaker. We feel that an award being decided by the earliest submiƩed pre applicaƟon is not the best way 
to differenƟate projects.  
  
Thank You, 
Brennan Mahoney 
Financial Analyst & Development 
Buckeye Community Hope Foundation 
  
Cell Phone: 843-901-5501   
Web: www.buckeyehope.org 
Email:  bmahoney@buckeyehope.org 
4210 Sweetgum Crossing 
N. Charleston, SC 29420 
N. Charleston, SC 29420 
  
  
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and are intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
 
E-mail correspondence to and from this sender may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties.  


